
 
 

 
Customer Notice of Branch Closing 

 
Please Take Note of the Following 

 
 

February 28, 2025 
 
At 4:00PM EDT on May 30th, 2025, our London Branch located at 1105 West 
5th Street, Suite 2, London, KY 40741 will close. All accounts currently 
maintained at this branch will be transferred to our Berea Branch located at 
214 Richmond Road North, Suite 10, Berea, KY 40403. Your accounts will be 
transferred automatically to this branch. No action by you will be necessary.  
 
You will also continue to have access to your accounts anytime, anywhere via 
Digital Banking. If you are not currently enrolled in Digital Banking and would 
like to sign up, please call (606) 723-2139. 
 
The Bank’s Board of Directors made the difficult decision to close the London 
Branch to consolidate its brick-and-mortar footprint to counties directly 
adjacent to its headquarters located in Irvine, KY.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact us at (606) 723-2139. We look 
forward to serving your banking needs for years to come. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael Wilson 
CEO & President 
CG Bank 
 


